
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HARRIS PRIMARY SCHOOL 

RECEPTION NEWSLETTER                               Week ending 24th January 2025 
 

Not by the Hair on my Chinny Chin Chin! 

Continuing our ‘Once upon a time’ theme, we have been reading The Three Little Pigs, this week. We 

created a story map together, thinking about the key parts of the story and what symbols we could use 

to represent them. The children thought of their own actions to the story and have retold the story in 

our key worker groups. They have also drawn their favourite character from the story and written a 

sentence.  
 

 

How Tall, How Long? 

In Maths, we have been measuring. We read the Inch by Inch and the children enjoyed using 

mathematical vocabulary to compare the sizes of the animals and creatures we met in the story. We 

used cubes to measure the heights of various objects around the classroom and place them in size 

order. On Thursday, we drew around our feet and measured them with cubes. We discussed whose 

feet were the longest and whose feet were the shortest – we have some teeny tiny feet in our class! 

 

All About EYFS 

Over the coming weeks, we will be sharing important information and guidance surrounding the Early 

Years. Most of the information we will share will come from the ‘What to Expect in the Early Years 

Foundation Stage’ document. We hope you will find it as interesting and informative as we do and 

please feel free to speak to us if you want any further information on anything we share.  

This week we wish to share information around the Characteristics of Effective Learning. In planning 

and guiding what children learn, we reflect on the different rates at which children are developing and 

adjust our practice to meet the needs of the child. The three characteristics of effective teaching and 

learning are: Playing and exploring, Active learning and, Creating and thinking critically. It is useful to 

keep these characteristics in mind when playing with your child. 

 

We hope you have a wonderful weekend!  

The Reception Team 😊 

 

 

 

 

Things to Remember: 

 
●Show and Tell each Monday – one small item. 

●Library book changing day – Monday 

●Home readers changing days: 

Monday - Zebras 

Tuesdays - Parrots 

Wednesday – Monkeys 

●Phonics Folders are to be handed in on 

Wednesdays and will be sent back out with new 

sounds on Fridays.  

 

 

 

Star Awards 

Archie and Luca 

 

Writer of the Week 

Aida 

 

Our week in photos – check out our class gallery: 

https://www.harris.lancs.sch.uk/works/6754/9571  

https://www.harris.lancs.sch.uk/works/6754/9571


 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 


